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Gautho, Julia

From: Melanie Newby <newby9er@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 12:27 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Stockton St Bridge

 
Council, 
 
I strongly believe this plan you all want us to believe is to eliminate a “log jam” issue is just not true.  I have lived in this 
area for most of my life and love the quaintness of a small town seaside community! The walk ability of it , even the 
inevitable traffic. Respecƞully don’t mess this up. 
 
A neighbor, 
Melanie & Jerry Newby 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


